
Being a Theologian 

Being a Theologian at Escomb Primary School 

I can… 

 
 A Reception 

Theologian 
A Year 1 Theologian A Year 2 Theologian A Year 3 Theologian A Year 4 Theologian A Year 5 Theologian A Year 6 Theologian 

Belief   I can say why Prince 
Siddhartha left home 
 
I can say what 
happened at The 
Bodhi Tree 
 

I can say why Jesus 
told stories 
 
I can say how Jesus 
changed lives 
 
I can say what 
Christians believe 
about Jesus’ power 
 
I can say what it 
means to belong to a 
faith community 
 
I can say what it 
means to be a 
Christian in Britain 
today 
 
I can say what it 
means to be a 
Muslim in Britain 
today  
 
 
 

I can say what 
Hindus believe 
happens after you 
die 
 
I can say what karma 
is 
 
 
 

I can say what Jesus 
taught us about 
helping others 
 
I can say who Jesus 
was 
 
I can say what the 
miracle stories teach 
Christians about 
Jesus 
 
I can say what  
Christians believe 
about Jesus? 
 
I can say where the 
Bible came from 
 
I can say what the 
Bible is about (the 
Big Story of 
Christianity) 
 
I can say what else 
we find out about 
the Northern saints – 
St Cuthbert, The 
Venerable Bede, St 
Aidan, St Hild? 

I can say what 
Christians believe 
about God as creator 
 
 
 
  
 
 

I can say what 
Christians believe 
 

 

Authority I can say which 

season Harvest 

festival is in 

 

I can say that 

I can say when and 
where Buddha was 
born 
 
I can say what we 
would see in a 

I can say who  St 
Cuthbert was 
 
I can say what 
Cuthbert did 
 

I can say what is the 
Trimurti 
 
I can say why 
Ganesh special to 
Hindus 

I can say what the 
windows, art, 
sculptures, shrines 
and other features at 
Durham Cathedral 
tell us 

I can say how Bible 
metaphors show 
God as protecting 
and saving 
 
I can say how Bible 

I can say what is the 
main source of 
authority in 
Christianity and why 
 
I can say what Islam 



Being a Theologian 

Shabbat happens 

every weekend 

 

I can talk about holy 

books 

 

I can talk about a 

story Jesus told 

Buddhist home 
shrine 
 
I can say what we 
can see and hear in 
our local church 
 
I can say what the 

sangha is 

I can say what the 
special objects we 
see at a baptism are 
 
I can say which 
special actions we 
see at a baptism 
 
I can say what 
Christians learn 
about God from the 
Bible 

I  can say what a 
Hindu shrine looks 
like  
 
I can say why  
Hindus have divas 
 
I can say who Rama 
and Sita are 
 
I can say which 
symbols can be seen 
on our church visits 
and what they mean 
 
I can say why some 
churches use colour 

 metaphors show 

God’s power and 

authority 

 

I can say which foods 
you find in a Jewish 
kitchen   

 

I can say what the 
story of Moses and 
the parting of the 
Red Sea is 
 
I can say what the 
Ten Commandments 
are  

teaches us about 
care for the natural 
world 
 
 

Expressions of 
belief  

I can say some 
buildings where 
people go to 
worship 

I can say what 
happens in a church 
 
I can say what 
happens in the 
church at a Harvest 
Festival 
 
I can say how 
Buddhists worship 

I can say how the 
Bible treated and 
used in Church and 
why 
 
I can say some ways 
that  Christians show 
care for each other 

I can say how a 
Hindu family 
perform puja 
 
I can say the way 
Hindus celebrate 
Divali 
 
I can say why ahimsa 
is important 

I can say how 
Christians help 
others today 
 
I can say how 
Christians use the 
Bible 
 
I can say how and 
why Sikhs show 
sewa 
 

I can say what 
Christians are saying 
through the ritual of 
Eucharist 
 
I can say how and 

why Muslims 

perform salah 

 

I can say how 
Shabbat is 
celebrated at home 
 
I can say how Jews 
celebrate festivals at 
home (Sukkot/ 
Shavuot) 
 
I can say what Jewish 
worship is like in the 
synagogue  
 
I can say the 
meaning of Bar 
Mitzvah and Bat 
Mitzvah in relation 
to joining the Jewish 

I can say how 
Christians express 
their beliefs 

 



Being a Theologian 

community 

Impact of belief      I can say why people 

go on Christianity 

pilgrimage, Where 

do they go and what 

do they do 

I can say why  
Christians believe in 
God as alpha and 
omega 
 
I can say some 

rituals we do or 

could take part in 

I can say how beliefs 

have an impact for 

Christians 

 

I can say how 

Christians show 

stewardship 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


